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FOOTPATHS 

 

 

 

Although some of our footpaths have been cut and maintained by volunteers and land owners for 

which we are always grateful, many others are currently overgrown. 

 

Suffolk County Council who are ultimately responsible for the footpath surfaces have also recently 

cut a few of the paths. 

 

A local resident and I have both contacted Suffolk County Council who informed us that due to the 

number of rights of way in Suffolk, they are unable to maintain them all. 

 

They have suggested that if anyone has an issue they report the problem on the reporting tool at  

https://highwaysreporting.suffolk.gov.uk  and the relevant team will respond accordingly. 

 

I have submitted a report regarding footpath no. 3 and await to see the response. 

 

It would be helpful if others made reports of any concerns also. 

 

 

 

Malcolm Turner  
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